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CAPACITY BUILDING 
WORKSHOP ON PROJECT 
MANAGEMENT HELD

continued on page 3

A Capacity building workshop on project management 

was held on 11 February 2013. This one-day workshop 

was held with the assistance of Ministry of Environment 

and Energy, UNOPS and Office of Programmes and 

Projects (OPP). Director level staffs and other staffs 

whom involved in projects and interested in project 

management participated in this workshop.

The main purpose of this workshop is to improve the 

projects organized and carried out by the ministry. The 

workshop also focused on making the staffs who are 

involved in projects more familiar to project 

management skills and techniques.

The workshop was inaugurated by the Minister of 

Environment and Energy Dr. Mariyam Shakeela. 

Welcome remarks were given by Mr. Alejandro Rviz 

Acevedo, UNOPS MPVC Manager. The session on 

project management was carried out by Mr. Eddy from 

UNOPS.
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